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	September 2014

	Our Ref: FOI/93111


Freedom of Information Request   

You requested the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):
Can you provide data for numbers of prison receptions by establishment broken down by quarter since 2010.

Your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) and I can confirm that the MoJ holds information that you have asked for and it is provided in the attached table.
Please note that the number of prison receptions relates to the number of new prisoners in a time period by counting an individual only once in the year they were first received into prison. This refers to individuals who were received into prison after they had been sentenced and includes individuals received on remand after conviction and prior to sentence awaiting trial. 

You can also view further information that the ministry of Justice has published. The following link can be found at:

https://www.gov.uk/government/statistics/offender-management-statistics-quarterly-january-to-march-2014




